
K295BR, Dickinson, ND (Fac. Id. 29896) 

Silent STA Further Extension Request 

 

After the transmitter failure that gave rise to existing silent STA authorization 0000221228, 

University of Northwestern-St. Paul (UNWSP) began assessing its continuing investment in this 

FM translator facility, and while not ruling out incurring substantial costs to replace equipment, 

also began exploring a possible sale of the facility and associated rights.  The organization 

considering a K295BR purchase is meeting in mid-April to make a purchase decision. In the 

event a decision is made by that organization not to purchase, and no other purchase candidates 

can be identified, UNWSP will make final decisions on equipment purchases or the continued 

viability of this facility and take commensurate actions thereafter. UNWSP respectfully requests 

a further extension of 0000221228 through 12:01 am on September 19, 2024 while it seeks a 

workable solution for K295BR’s resumption of operation. 


